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The Honorable Fred Patton, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 582-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Patton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2537 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2537 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2537 would allow a person affected by an order from the Insurance Commissioner to 

request a hearing that would be in accordance with the provisions of the Kansas Administrative 

Procedures Act. 

 

 The Insurance Department states that HB 2537 would not have a fiscal effect.    

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Bobbi Mariani, Insurance  


